
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 4/9/2013 3:17:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Invitation for Panelists 

Ok, thanks! 

On Apr 9, 2013, at 3:12 PM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

I'm trying to call you. We didn't do letters to the panelists because it was all 
direct connection. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 12:38 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Yura, Jane 
Subject: Invitation for Panelists 

Laura, 

Do you have a sample letter of invitation that you've used for the panelists (not 
the general invite letter we sent out)? Lynn wants something to work from for 
inviting Leno. 

Thanks, 

Liza 
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